
Weekly update – W/c 2nd September2024 
 
 
Welcome back everyone and a huge welcome to our new families it's so lovely to have you here at 
Stapleford.  We hope you all had a lovely summer break and a well-deserved rest. 
 
Only a small amount of information this week but please have a read through. 
 
Please make sure you have labelled EVERYTHING. The lost property bin doesn't need refilling. 
 
Clubs: Clubs letters will be sent home this week and clubs will start on the week commencing 
16th September. After School Club will be running as normal in the meantime. 
 
Forest School: Class One and Two will be attending Forest School this week. 
 
Asda Cashpot for schools: Did you know you can raise money for the school just by doing 
your weekly shop at Asda? All the info is attached and as a bonus it earns you money towards your 
shopping too! 
 
Stapleford Primary School Lottery: Thank you for continuing to buy tickets. Spread the word - anyone 
can play - Tickets cost £1 and 40p from every ticket sale comes directly to the school. Click on the link to 
buy tickets https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stapleford-church-of-england-va-
primary-school 

 

Support Stapleford Primary School on Your 

School Lottery 

Stapleford Primary School is offering you the 
chance to win £25,000 and help raise much 
needed funds. 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 
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